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April 13, 2022 

18669.0101 

Via UTC Web portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: BC-000117; San Juan Express, Inc. d/b/a SAN JUAN EXPRESS 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed please find for filing today a Petition to Temporarily Discontinue Commercial Ferry Service 

for San Juan Express, Inc. d/b/a SAN JUAN EXPRESS, BC-000117 for the 2022 sailing season.  Should 

the Commission grant this Petition, we would also ask that the current filings by the Company for tariff 

and time schedule revisions under TS-220220 and for fuel surcharge approval under TS-220232 be 

withdrawn.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions on this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Williams, Kastner & Gibbs PLLC 

David W. Wiley 

Attorney at Law 

(206) 233-2895

dwiley@williamskastner.com

Enclosure 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

04/13/22   15:56

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

TS-220267


